
 

 

March 8, 2021 

 

 
Dr. Ian Arra, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer 
Grey Bruce Health Unit 
101-17th Street East 
Owen Sound, ON  N4K 0A5 
 
Dear Dr. Arra: 
 
Ultra Low Cold Freezer for Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine 
 
On behalf of the Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, we would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for 
working with Chapman’s for the delivery of their very generous gift of the Ultra Low Cold Freezer to our 
region to assist in the storage of the COVID-19 vaccines. 
 
Compared to many other areas in the province, our region is unique in nature with our Canada/USA 
International Border, Cross-Border Health Care/Essential Workers, and the thousands of Temporary 
Foreign Workers employed in the Agri-Sector.  This gift is substantial and will go a long way in helping to 
mitigate the spread of the COVID-19 virus in our region by providing the proper equipment we need.  
 
Your kindness is greatly appreciated, and we cannot thank you enough. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

       
 
Gary McNamara Dr. Wajid Ahmed, MBBS, MAS, MSc, FRCPC       Theresa Marentette, RN, MSc 
Board Chair  Medical Officer of Health         CEO, Chief Nursing Officer 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


